Steven Liang

From: Peggy Ingram <pingram4104@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2023 12:35 PM

To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: Rate increase

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

This is shameful. I'm a retired single person living in my own home. | don't use a lot of water. Another financial attack on
tax paying citizens.

How much do the executives make per year?

Margaret Ingram



